
 
 
 
January 12, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM #3 
RP003-24, Provision of Engineering Design Services and Construction Document Development for the 

I-985 and Thompson Mill Road Interchange 
 

**If your questions are not answered below, they will be addressed in the next addendum.** 

REVISION: 

1. One (1) unbound single sided original, four (4) bound copies and one (1) electronic copy on a flash drive 
should be submitted. All copies must be identical to the original. The flash drive should only contain the 
technical proposal. No cost information should be included.  

 

ATTACHMENT: 

1. Pre-Bid Sign In Sheet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This addendum should be acknowledged in the space provided in the proposal documents. Failure to do 
so may result in your proposal being deemed non-responsive. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Kaley Ivins 
Purchasing Manager 








